AMERADAR HESS CORPORATION

P. 0. DRAWER D"
MONUMENT, NEW MEXICO 88265

June 3, 1980

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

ATTENTION: Mr. Dan Nutter
Chief Engineer

Dear Mr. Nutter,

I am writing concerning Amerada Hess Corporation's application for a
160 acre non-standard gas proration unit to be assigned to State WE "A"
#4. Our records indicate application was made and offset operators noti-
fied in Frbruary of this year.

Based on my conversation with you on 6-2-80, you indicated the New
Mexico 0Oil Conservation Division has 1 t received the application. I
have enclosed the copies of the original and the certified mail receipts.

If the letter and enclosures do not meet with your approval, please
call me at (505) 393-2144. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

By

Bob Mahaney
AMERADA HESS CORPORATION

XC R.T. Thomas
Gib Miller
George Garrett
Prod. P&C, Tulsa
N.M.0.C.D., Hobbs
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